
 
 
 

GRCE Meeting Notes 
April 11, 2018 

 
Present​: Glen Palm, Greg Reisgstad, Becky Coborn, Sara McKeever, Jane Ellison, Deb 

Campbell, Monica Segura-Schwartz 
 
Updates​: Tech High Bldg Meeting: Greg attended and reported that a children’s museum 

was added to list of potential possibilities, along with about 20 other ideas from 
attendees. Greg will keep us updated on the process. 
 
Red’s Transfer: Greg spoke to them about possibility of providing 
transportation for Amazing Castle. 

 
Blue Blocks: Glen shared offers to store blocks  
 
Jane and Deb shared the Costco grant. The group gave some guidance and 
suggestions for the grant. 

 
Becky shared concerns that the focus should be on a capital campaign and 
location. The group took her advice and agreed to change the direction of the 
development of the Exploratorium.  
 
Blog/Website: Discussion about options for promoting the Exploratorium 
through a blog and building a network of support. Sara will contact the website 
creator and begin work. 

 
Next Meeting​: May 16, 2018 
 


